[bookmark: _GoBack]Aboriginal Women in Mining is accepting application for our upcoming group at our training centre in Kirkland Lake ON, on September 26, 2018.  AWIM offers 12-24 weeks of personal and professional development to Indigenous Women from across Northeastern Ontario who are unemployed. If you wish to participate in our program or would like more information, please contact us at 705-567-1133 or email AWIM2018@gmail.com
--
